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Sub: Request for Feedback on Credit Access from Banks and Financial

Institutions

Dear Member,

As per the directions of Shri Rohit Kansal, Additional Secretary, Ministry of Textiles, we

are compiling feedback from industry stakeholders on issues related to accessing

credit from banks and �nancial institutions.

If you are experiencing any challenges in securing credit, we request you to kindly

share a brief note outlining the speci�c issues you are facing. You may send your

response to sybil@texprocil.org with a copy to rakesh@texprocil.org.

Your inputs will help us consolidate the concerns of the sector and take up the matter

with the relevant authorities for appropriate action.

Your prompt response will be highly appreciated.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal

Executive Director
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